

--	--

I. Listening (1.0 mark)

II. Choose A, B, C or D for the best answer. (2.5 marks)

1. Identify the underlined letters that are pronounced differently from the others.
A. booked B. travelled C. looked D. stopped
2. Identify the words whose main stresses are different from the others.
A. restaurant B. different C. computer D. countryside
3. My brother likes staying in _____.
A. room B. bed C. sofa D. phone
4. _____ time do you get up on Saturdays?
A. When B. How much C. How D. What
5. The baby _____. He is eating with his mom.
A. isn't sleeping B. aren't sleeping C. sleeps D. sleep
6. Sorry, I can't hear you. Can you _____?
A. top up B. put on C. speak up D. hang up
7. How often do you _____ a text message?
A. give B. send C. call D. meet
8. I don't mind being _____ the bus even it takes more time than the motorbike.
A. in B. on C. at D. in front of
9. More and more people are _____ in learning English.
A. busy B. interested C. silly D. useful
10. I'm _____ you've got the wrong number.
A. busy B. engaged C. silly D. afraid

Answers

1. _____
2. _____
3. _____
4. _____
5. _____
6. _____
7. _____
8. _____
9. _____
10. _____

III. Complete the following sentences with suitable form of the verbs in brackets. (1.5 marks)

1. There _____ (not be) a good café near here a few years ago.
2. The man _____ (have) a conversation on the phone now.
3. _____ (Tim/ watch) a football match in Japan? - Yes, he did.
4. She _____ (gain) weight because she is always eating things.
5. Lily _____ (go) to school every day with her friends.
6. They _____ (have) a party tonight.

1. _____
2. _____
3. _____
4. _____
5. _____
6. _____

IV. Make questions for the underlined parts. Write the questions in the answer part. (1.0 mark)

1. They watched a TV show last night.
1. _____
2. I don't like ice swimming because it's dangerous.
2. _____
3. No, he didn't. He didn't come to school yesterday.
3. _____
4. They celebrate the festival after harvesting the crop.
4. _____

V/ Rearrange the words to make complete sentences. (1.0 mark)

1. she / spends / posting photos / one hour a day / on social media.

1. _____

2. living / my grandparents / aren't / us / with / now

2. _____

3. kind of / charity event/ organize? / What / should / we

3. _____

4. about / "Be Creative and Help" ? / calling / it / What

4. _____

VI. Read the text and answer the questions. (1.0 mark)

Thanksgiving Day

Americans celebrate the Thanksgiving holiday on the fourth Thursday of November. Families meet for a special meal including turkey, corn, potatoes and pumpkin pie – a popular dessert. Then families do activities together or watch TV.

The Thanksgiving festival celebrates the first harvest of the Pilgrims – a group of religious settlers. In September 1620, they left England for America on a ship – the Mayflower. That winter, when they arrived, they were very cold and didn't have enough food. So half of them died. A Native American leader, Squanto, visited the settlers. His people showed the settlers how to grow corn and vegetables and how to hunt animals for food. In Autumn 1621, after a good harvest, the Pilgrims held a big celebration to thank God. They invited the Native Americans. For three days, they ate together. Also, they played games, sang songs and danced. It was the start of a long tradition.

1. What do people eat on Thanksgiving Day?

- A. Turkey, pumpkin pie and fish
- B. Turkey, corn and potatoes
- C. Popcorn, potato chips and beef

2. Where did the Pilgrims arrive in 1620?

- A. America
- B. England
- C. Britain

3. Why did many settlers die in the first winter?

- A. The Native people killed them.
- B. They were hot and thirsty.
- C. They were cold and hungry.

4. How did they learn to grow food?

- A. The Native Americans showed them.
- B. They taught themselves.
- C. They had a great teacher.

VI. Circle the option A, B or C that best completes each blank in the passage. (1.5 marks)

Sleep is very important. It (1) _____ your body and mind rest after a busy day. Everyone (2) _____ trouble sleeping sometimes. There are things you can do to help you sleep better. Think (3) _____ what you drink in the afternoon and evening. Cola drinks can keep you awake. Don't eat too (4) _____ before bedtime and have at (5) _____ an hour after dinner to let your food go down. Try to get some fresh air each day. You don't have to do a sport every day. Just (6) _____ outside is good.

- | | | | |
|------------|-----------|-----------|----------|
| 1. A. lets | B. wants | C. bans | D. takes |
| 2. A. have | B. has | C. having | D. had |
| 3. A. on | B. off | C. at | D. about |
| 4. A. many | B. a lot | C. much | D. few |
| 5. A. much | B. fewest | C. little | D. least |
| 6. A. go | B. going | C. to go | D. went |

VII. Rewrite the following sentences with the given words so that the meanings stay unchanged. (0.5 mark)

1. I really admire Shakespeare's plays.

=> I'm really into _____

2. Only rich people could learn at universities in the past

=> Universities were not for the _____